

Adrian O'Herlihy Head Chef Liverpool Marriott Hotel South 30th May 2007

Dear Adrian

An email has been brought to my attention from Mike Walker, KPMG, regarding the Dinner held at our hotel on Saturday 5th May 2007.

He was obviously highly delighted with the service he received from our Associates and he particularly mentions the excellent food quality which he says was "way beyond his expectations".

I am absolutely delighted with this feedback and I want to thank you and your team. Very well done.

Kind regards

Matt Byram General Manager

Enc

c.c. Emma Steel Human Resources





